
 
 

The Department of Economics at the School of Law and Economics of the University of 
Mannheim invites applications to fill the position of 
 

Professor of Economics, Applied Macroeconomics (W3) 
 
limited to a period of five years, starting on August 1, 2021. The limitation is based on § 50 
para. 2 p. 1 no. 3 of the Landeshochschulgesetz (LHG) of Baden-Württemberg. 
 
The professor represents the field of applied macroeconomics in research and teaching. We 
are looking for a macroeconomist broadly defined. Applications from all subfields of 
macroeconomics are welcome. The professor is expected to teach doctoral candidates at 
the Center for Doctoral Studies in Economics of the Graduate School of Economics and 
Social Sciences and to raise external funding. 
 
The conditions for an appointment are stipulated in section 47 of the Act on Higher 
Education of the Land of Baden-Württemberg (LHG). Applicants are requested to provide 
proof of a higher education degree, pedagogical aptitude, a doctorate and additional 
academic achievements proven by a habilitation or equivalent academic achievements from 
within or outside of the higher education sector.  
 
The successful candidate will be appointed as a temporary civil servant if all prerequisites are 
met. 
 
The University of Mannheim places great importance on comprehensive guidance of its 
students and therefore expects professors to be present at the university for their students. 
Moreover, the University of Mannheim expects a new faculty member to relocate to 
Mannheim or the greater area in order to become an active member of the university 
community. 
 
The University of Mannheim is committed to increasing the quota of women in research and 
teaching and thus encourages women with adequate qualifications to apply. Applications of 
equally qualified disabled candidates are given preferential consideration. 
 
 
 Please submit your application by 31 October 2020 to Prof. Volker Nocke, 

Head of the Department of Economics of the University of Mannheim, D-
68131 Mannheim. 

 
 
Please find detailed information on your rights regarding the collection of personal data 
according to article 13 of the General Data Protection Regulation (DSGVO) on the University 
of Mannheim website (https://www.uni-mannheim.de/en/about/employment-
opportunities/data-protection-during-the-job-application-process/). If you apply by e-mail, 
please note that protection of confidential data cannot be guaranteed as unauthorized third 
parties could gain access to unencrypted e-mails during transmission. 

 


